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20 November 2024 
 

Dear Resident  
 
Roughwood Lane, Chalfont St Giles – prohibition to motorised traffic 
 
We are proposing to permanently close Roughwood Lane (map overleaf) to motorised traffic to 
eliminate the inappropriate high traffic volumes for this single-track road that cause congestion 
and damage to the road.   

 
Have Your Say 
 
Further details of the proposal and how to support, comment or object, can be found by visiting 
the YourVoiceBucks website at https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com and search for 
“Roughwood Lane – Statutory Consultation”. 
 
If you do not have access to the internet you can write to us at Roughwood Lane Consultation, 
FAO John Pateman, Buckinghamshire Highways, Floor 10 Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, 
Aylesbury HP20 1UA.   A copy of the information available on the internet is also available in the 
reception area of the address above, Monday to Thursday, 9am to 5pm and Friday 9am to 
4:30pm.   
 
The consultation opens on Friday 22 November 2024 and closes on Friday 13 December 2024. 
 
What happens next? 
 
When the consultation closes a report will be produced taking into consideration all responses 
and this will be shared with your local councillors.  The final decision will be made in accordance 
with the council’s key decision process.   
 
We will continue to update the YourVoiceBucks consultation webpage outlined above and if you 
leave your contact details, we will let you know when the final decision is made. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
John Pateman 
Buckinghamshire Highways 

IMPORTANT – THIS IS NOT A CIRCULAR 
To the householder/resident 
  



 
 
 

 
Figure 1 - Map showing location of Roughwood Lane, Chalfont St Giles - Crown Copyright OS0100062456 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Roughwood Lane Permanent Road Closure Proposal.  If 
you need a copy of this letter in large print, or another 
accessible format please phone 0300 131 6000. 
 


